Congratulations Rick Russo on
your Retirement!

All of us would like to congratulate former Victory Lodge 1725
President Rick Russo on his retirement!

Rick leaves behind a long legacy of service to the IAM on the
local and district levels.

Rick we hope you will come back and see us from time to time
and enjoy your retirement to the fullest. Thank you for your
years of service.

Below are photos of Rick receiving his watch and certificate
from Victory Lodge 1725 President Craig Vanderhoof.
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